
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
To: "Paul Ragsdale" (pragsdale@stratanm.com); Randall Hicks
Cc: Dawson, Scott, EMNRD; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD
Subject: Roadrunner Federal 2H Drilling Pit Permit Application
Date: Thursday, June 19, 2014 3:49:00 PM

RE: Strata Production * Roadrunner Federal 002H * 30-015-41041 * D-25-23s-30e * Eddy County,
 New Mexico
       Drilling Pit Permit Application * OCD Permit Number: 2-13-0016  
 
Mr. Ragsdale,
 
With the exception of the closure portion of the permit, your application for use of a drilling pit at
 the above referenced site is approved. OCD is in receipt of an approved BLM sundry for
 modification of the original APD Conditions of Approval, which disallowed the use of earthen pits in
 this area. This approval should allow Strata to maintain the drilling schedule for this well, and, OCD
 will continue to work with Strata and your consultant to resolve the issues with the closure portion
 of the permit.
 
OCD does request the pit log be submitted with the closure report for this pit.
 
Be advised  that the signed, approved copy of the Form C-144 may not be available online until next
 week.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.
 
Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
O: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857
F: 575-748-9720
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